
CMD Corner    

Chapparal Pool Opens May 29th at 10:00 AM! 

We plan to open the pool on Saturday, May 29th, on Memorial Day weekend! We are not 

expecting any new guidelines from Tri County Health and as such we will be following the same 

basic protocols with which we ended last year’s swim season. Expect a flyer in the mail with 

your household’s access code during the week prior to opening day.  

 

CMD Request for Volunteers 

We have two eight-foot wood picnic tables in need of refurbishing. If anyone can help with 

cleaning, sanding, or refinishing please contact LuAnn Tinkey at luann@tinkey.com. 

 

Front Entrances to Get Upgraded Landscaping 

Now that the construction has been completed at the Arapahoe Road entrances we plan to 

complete “the look” with some professional landscaping. Work is planned to start in early June 

and be completed a couple of weeks later.  

Dog Gone It… 

Please pick up what your dog leaves behind. Your neighbors are tired of smelling it, stepping in 

it, and picking it up. The problem is especially bad around the pool and tennis courts. 

 

Chapparal Metropolitan District Information 

The CMD Board normally holds its regular meetings at 3 PM on the second Tuesday of the 

month at the South Metro Fire Station No. 42, 7320 S. Parker Rd, Foxfield, CO.  This past year 

and for the foreseeable future the Board is meeting via Zoom.  Please check our web site below 

for the latest information on our meeting location or meeting link. 

 

For the latest information and news as well as archived documents, please visit the CMD website 

at:  https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/chapparalmd 
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